Our Lady Queen of Peace

418 Holly Ave

Madison, WI 53711

Love in Every Word. Confidence in Every Action. Respect in Every Heart.

December 21, 2017 

Dear Families,

I hope this finds you ready to embrace the peace and joy of the holiday season with your families as we await the celebration of the birth of Jesus. 

We have had a fun and busy week preparing our hearts for Christmas and wrapping up our travels around the world. This week, we returned to the USA and talked about our own holiday traditions. We had fun reading stories about Rudolph and Santa Mouse. We also read the holiday favorite, 'Twas the Night Before Christmas. Please look for all your child's fun projects from our “Christmas Around the World” adventures to be coming home in his or her travel suitcase today. 

Today, we also enjoyed our class party complete with our grab bag presents to one another and our special snack. Thank you to everyone who helped to make this special celebration possible. Thank you also for the wonderful class gift, a gift card to Food Fight and the beautiful flower arrangement. Thank you most of all for sharing your child with me every day. They truly are the greatest gift to me.

Another exciting event this week was Baby Logan came to school for a visit. The kids were so excited to meet and play with him. The girls especially loved taking care of Logan; they would make good babysitters!

When we come back to school we will be learning about winter, animals in the winter, identifying animal tracks and polar animals.

I could use some center helpers in January. I have many days still open especially on Wednesdays. If anyone can help with these dates, please let me know. 


Wednesday, January 3rd, 10th, 24th, & 31st
Thursday, January 11th & 18th
Friday, January 5th, 19th
 
On Friday, January 12th – I still need 2 parent helpers to help with our Snowman at Night Centers.  The party will be from 9:00 to 10:15

 

Center Helpers for January:
Lessner – January 12th
Small – January 8th and 22nd
Brown – January 22nd
Adams – January 12th, 17th, 26th and Feb.  1st.
 

Wishing you a wonderful Christmas and a restful break,

Mrs. Kiddoo
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